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Dear Mr. Stanley:

Trust Territov of tlle Pacific ]slan(ls
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The Marshall Islands Iegislative has yet to enact legislation for
conservation or any Ecology measures.

There has been considerable reliance on Congress of Micronesia

legislation in this area.
area has become a problem.

It was not until recent years that this

If any local legislation is passed this session, I will notify you.

During the 1975 session of the Congress of Micronesia,"An Endangered Species

Act" was paseed.. This is contained in 45 T.T. C. Chapter 5.

Since you

are only inquiring about Marshall Islands legislation, I presume you have

copies avallable on Trust Territory wide status.

I believe there is also

a current bill pending this session on the harvesting of torchus.

As for regulations, I am not aware of any local (Marshall Islands)
regulations protecting any plant or animal life.

If there is any additional information I can provide, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Fody vt
Harleydéé;wickéﬁgzg
District Attorney, Marshalls
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